
We successfully completed our fifth week of school. Both the junior high and high school     
athletes practiced volleyball and football every day after school. Our games in Fossil, Echo, 
and Adrian demonstrated our strong team spirit and good sportsmanship.   
 

Please join us for our middle school volleyball and football home games with Mitchell on  
9-27 at 2 pm and our away game with Spray on 9/29 at 2 pm. Our “Homecoming Football 

Game” with South Wasco will take place in Monument at 1 pm on Friday.  This game will be followed by our 
“Homecoming Volleyball Game” with Jordan Valley and then Prairie City in Monument on Saturday. We thank 
our coaches Carlin, Thompson, Clark, and Thompson for their outstanding support. 
 

We have a fun filled Spirit Week planned for our grades 7-12 which includes a pep rally for 7-12 grade students 
in the gym on Thursday at 1:30 pm. Our students in grades 9-12 are invited to Homecoming in Monument on 
October 1. 
 

Our 11th and 12th grade students are excited about their career and college trip on Wednesday. They’ll be       
visiting Eastern Oregon University and taking a tour of Barreto Manufacturing.  

 

We are preparing to participate in the City of Dayville’s 10th Annual Scarecrow Contest. More information to   
follow! 
 

We continue to provide a lasting, meaningful education through the cooperation of school, parents, and         
community. Please remember to communicate regularly with your child’s teacher. I am always available to meet 
with you about any and all thoughts. 
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